
my 'feet I wear shoes that fit me,
Whether they have high heels or no
heels. Foot suffering is caused by
abuse of the feet, not by any kind
of dancing."

o--

LOGUE'S OFFICE BOY FAILS TO
IDENTIFY THE MEN HELD

John Faith's wonderfully enlbroid-ere- d

story of how Joseph H. Logue,
the loop diamond merchant, was
murdered by Harold Schneider, has
received a couple of severe punctures,
and Johnny is about ready to be re-
placed as "news" by the next police
celebrity.

Stephen Durza, Logue's office boy,
who had previously told of the visit
of two men and a blond women to
his employer, was taken before
Schneider and Faith, and declared
they were not the men. He was also
unable to identify diamonds found in
their possession as stones belonging
to his employer.

Durka's identification was expected
to be the final link that would forge
a chain of guilt around the murder-
ers. The boy has been asked to iden-
tify so many men since Logue was
killed that it is becoming a bore to
him.

Louise Rohlfing, also known as
May McMullin, Faith's common-la-w

wife, is reported to be sick at an out-
lying police station. Faith says he
fears she, and .a baby born to her
two weeks before her anest, will be
killed by members of the "death
trust" as revenge on him because he
squealed.

. Johnny would never have told his
wonderful story if May hadn't squeal-
ed first because he didn't treat her
right.

The "mysterious blond woman,"
who has as many personalities as a
cat, has now been identified as an ac-
tress. Yesterday she was a rooming
house keeper and a department store
girl. She was bound-t- o become an
actress, according to best newspaper
ethics. There is something so mys-

terious about an actress.

Somebody may say we don't know
anything about this Logue murder.
Our pipe went out last week, and we
can't dream.

o o -
EXPECT EARLY SETTLEMENT OF

PITTSBURGH STRIKE
Pittsburgh, Pa., Aug. 14. Early

settlement of the differences be-
tween the Builders' Exchange and
ten thousand men connected with the
building trades was expected here
following a. tentative agreement
which brought about a resumption of
building operations today.

A strike was threatened when the
laborers' union was refused an in-

crease of 3y cents an hour, with
time and half time for overtime and
Sunday work. A number of. the
workmen left their work and the
Builders' Exchange ordered a lock-
out. Carpenters, engineers, plumbers,
holsters, iron workers and others quit
in. sympathy. The order caused a
cessation of all building for the last
two hours yesterday and hurried con-

ferences followed.
o o ;

ROBBERS MAKE A NIGHT OF IT
Four men held up Theodore on

at Kedzie and Waubansia
avenue at 12:30 last night Got dia-

mond stickpin, gold watch and chain
and 72 cents. At 1 o'clock held up
John Nicholson, 1527 North avenue.
Got 45 cents. At 2 robbed Frank
Rosenbaum of $2. Later took gold
watch, diamond stickpin and- $15
from Thomas Kelleson. Robbed Sid-

ney Frank of $35. Miller's restau-
rant, 1546 N. Robey street, of $35
at break of dawn. Then laid off for
night.

o o
Edward J. Duprey, who shot and

killed Henry Gronlnos, an aged
photographer, after the latter was
acquitted of charge of wronging Du-pre-

daughter, was sur-
rendered to Acting Lieut. Tierney of
East Chicago av. police by Atty. C.

in latter's office this after


